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This redraft incorporates redraft instructions from Legislative Council Attorney Larry
Konopacki.  It is still in preliminary form to facilitate further redrafting.  If this version
meets your intent, let me know and I will redraft it in final form.  Please feel free to
contact me if you have any questions.

Robin N. Kite
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7291
E−mail:  robin.kite@legis.wisconsin.gov


